
NCRA Headquarters Building Sale Reconciliation 

 

On November 20, 2014, NCRA’s headquarters was sold for $5 million. With $636,647.93 

outstanding on the mortgage, and after commission and settlement charges, the net cash 

proceeds from the sale were $4,225,882.86. The building was sold to Bognet Construction, 

NCRA’s long-time tenant, through an investment company set up expressly for the purpose. 

Cresa Partners of Washington DC was the commercial real estate broker. 

The following table outlines the settlement of the sale: 

Contracted sales price $5,000,000.00 

  Refunded sublease review expenses $325.00 

Gross due Seller $5,000,325.00 

Reductions in amount due seller  

  Settlement expenses 113,794.21 

  Loan payoff 635,647.93 

  Returned sublease deposit 25,000.00 

Total reduction in amount due seller $774,442.14 

  

Net proceeds to seller $4,225,882.86 

  

Less proceeds to long-term reserves $2,600,000.00 

  

Proceeds remaining in Operating account $1,625,882.86 

  

A copy of the settlement statement and Investment statement are attached. 

The net proceeds received from the sale of $4,225,882.86 were deposited to NCRA’s business 

operating account on 11/21/2014. From this amount, $2,600,000 was transferred on December 

16, 2014, into the Association’s Reserve investment account held with Morgan Stanley’s 

Graystone Consulting. The $2,600,000, including any income and market value gains/losses, 

remains in the reserve account to this day. The balance of the net proceeds, ($4,225,882.86 - 

$2,600,000.00 =) $1,625,882, remained in the association’s business operating account. Those 

proceeds have been utilized to fund the Association’s continuing operations since 2014. 

 








